NPPA General Meeting
September 1st, 2021
High School Music Room

I.  Director’s Reports
A. We will be at full capacity at our concerts and will not need to take concert
tickets.
[I.  Old Business
A. Vice President Nominations
1. The Vice President position is currently still open. We are seeking to
nominate a choir parent for the position.
. New Business
A. Marching Band Trailer
1. The Marching Band currently owns two trailers that have not been used in
recent years. We are going to get our large trailer looked at and look into
repairing or selling it for the future in order to save costs on insurance.
B. NPPA Website
1. The NPPA website will be updated to include booster information (bylaws,
budget, minutes, etc) and the Blog section of the website will be deleted.
C. Additional Fundraisers
1. The directors are going to look into selling half pot tickets at home football
games. We will sell half pot tickets at the musical in the Spring again.
2. Adonation bucket will be put out at the choir and band concerts as well
as a QR code that leads to the booster’s PayPal account
3. Future possible fundraisers were discussed including: Fundraising
University, peelers, Mattress Sale, World's Finest Chocolate,
Popcornopolis, Frozen Pizzas, and Portside Coffee
IV.  Next Meeting
A. November 3rd, 2021

August 2021 - NPPA Income and Expenses

Income

Deposit Band and Choir Fees $600 8/20/2021
Expenses

Ben Walden | Reimbursement (Field Paint) $58.81 8/10/2021
NPHS Band - ISSMA School Fee $250 8/10/2021
NPHS Band - Concert Music $55 8/10/2021
NPHS Band - Gloves $81 8/10/2021




